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I would like to stress the importance of maintaining fluoride in our water supply. It is
a time tested, safe, and effective way to reduce dental disease in children, and the
effects last throughout a lifetime. Let us base our decision on proven science and not
doom our next generation of children to the ravages of dental disease. Please keep
fluoride in our water supplies.
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